Newsletter

Thursday 29th March 2018



Greenmeadows Intermediate School

Piki ki te rangi - Reach for the sky

Greetings, Kia Ora, Talofa lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e lelei, Taloha, Ki Orana, Ni Hao, Buenos Dias, Chao Malo Ni, Namaste, Habari Dobar Dan, Bula Vanaka!

Dear Parents.

Just a reminder that school will finish today at 3pm Thursday 29th March and we look forward to welcoming all our students back to school on **Wednesday 4th April at 9.00a.m.** We hope that you all have a lovely, well deserved Easter break!



Happy Easter everyone! Stay safe!

SCHOOL FUN RUN FUNDRAISER - HEADS UP!!!!

Next term we will be having a school Fun Run at Massey Park in Papakura on Friday 11th May. This is going to be a great day, we hope our parents/whanau will be keen to join us. This is going to be our major fundraiser for this year. We will be encouraging all students to seek sponsors. More information will be coming home before the end of term.

I-HUB HOLIDAY PROGRAMME

A reminder that I-hub run a holiday programme for our students during the break. This is an excellent option if you are seeking ways to keep your child well occupied in worthwhile activities during the holidays. If you are working, studying or receiving a benefit you may qualify for a subsidy - and not enough parents seem to know this! Email greenmeadows@theihub.co.nz if you want to find out more - particularly around the cost and if you can receive a subsidy. Please see flyer attached for more information.

GOAL SETTING CONFERENCES - HAVE YOU BOOKED YET?

Tuesday 10th April 1.00p.m. to 7.30p.m. (Reminder - students go home at 12.30p.m.) Wednesday 11th April 3.00p.m. to 6.00p.m.

Parents are now able to book their time online at www.schoolinterviews.co.nz or through the school app.

Bookings: Open

Event code: cf6j4

Teachers: 21

Caregivers: 72

Bookings: 76

Booking link •

A reminder that the bus will NOT be coming early and parents will need to make other arrangements for their child to get home.

If your child is in Room 1, you will have seen that your Goal Setting Conference times are different to the rest of the school because Mr Naidoo is going overseas on Tuesday night. The Room 1 conferences will be on *Monday 9th April, 3.15pm to 5.45pm and Tuesday 10th April, 1.00pm to 3.45pm*. If none of these times suit you, please feel free to contact Mr Naidoo to arrange a meeting for another date.

P: (09) 267 6255 F: (09) 268 0159